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September 2019
Dear Parents,

I hope that you have had a lovely summer and are looking forward to a new school year.
Our topic this term is based around the question ‘What do the forests and woodlands do for us?’ and there will soon be a topic web on the website so you can see which curriculum areas we are covering.

Please see the attached letter about homework, following the same system we used last year, where children choose from a selection of activities. This sheet also outlines both spelling and maths homework. In addition, we would love you to continue to foster a love of reading, by hearing your child read every day if possible and by reading to them. This has a massive impact on progress and creative writing, reading journals will be checked on a Wednesday and Friday.
P.E. kits should be in every day. Our usual P.E. days are Tuesdays (swimming) and Thursdays (football) this term, but it does change sometimes.

We want to keep communication open, so please do come and talk to us if you have any concerns - end of the day is always easiest. This will help us to form a strong partnership, working together for the benefit of your children. 

Best wishes,

Mr Hanrahan
